May 19, 2000

VIA FED EX

Dennis C. Farley, Esq.

Union Pacific Railroad Company 

280 S. 400 W.

Salt Lake City, UT  84101-1151

Re:  Supreme Court Docket No. 25995

Dear Dennis,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation yesterday, I have enclosed per your request certified copies of the Commission’s record in the 1987 Ponderay case.  I have also enclosed two Petitions for Reconsideration of the Commission’s recent stay Order No. 28368 issued April 28, 2000.  If the Commission receives additional Petitions for Reconsideration, I will have the Commission Secretary forward them to you.

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 334-0312.

Sincerely yours,

Donald L. Howell, II

Deputy Attorney General
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